
PACIFIC POWER 
A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP 

July 15, 2014 

VL4 ELECTRONIC FILING 

AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
3930 Fairview Industrial Dr. S.E. 
Salem, OR 97302-1166 

Attn: Filing Center 

RE: Advice No. 14-010-Line Extension 
Request to amend effective date 

825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 

On June 6, 2014, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power (Company) submitted the above-referenced 
tariff advice notice. In that filing, the Company proposed changes to its line extension rules with 
an effective date of August 1, 2014. After discussions with Commission staff, the Company 
respectfully requests that the effective date of the above-referenced advice filing be extended to 
August 15, 2014. 

Informal inquiries regarding this filing may be directed to Natasha Siores, Director of Regulatory 
Affairs and Revenue Requirement at (503)-813-6583. 

Sincerely, 

��� 
R. Bryce Dalley 

Vice President, Regulation 


